
TOWN OF OTTAWA 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

TEST OF ELECTRONIC   

TABULATING AND VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 

     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the public testing of the electronic tabulating and 

voting equipment to be used at the Spring Election and Presidential Preference on April 

2, 2024 in the Town of Ottawa, will be conducted at the Ottawa Town Hall, located at 

W360 S3337 State Road 67, Dousman, WI, on Tuesday, March 26, 2024, at 10:00 A.M.  

This public test is open to the general public. 

 

Lori J. Geyman, Clerk 

Town of Ottawa 


